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Dear Mrs. Vasquez and Mr. Runyon,

I would like to thank you for the wonderful performance you did for our students
and staff. The students thoroughly enjoyed it. The presentations certainly
reflected and depicted lifeand beliefs of the Hispanic culture. The body
movements, tone of voice and expressions used reminded me of folks I knew
growing up as a child. The costumes used were also delightful. The information
you shared with staff about drama and some of the activities they could use to
motivate students in this area were very useful. I would also like to encourage
youto send any informationor literaturethat our studentscould benefit from to
enhancea greaterknowledgeof our people'straditionsand culture. Again,
thank you for your support in helpingto enlightenothersabout our heritage.

~es ectfu lIy , ().' ,
-- ~ ,--~.::e-?:.-- /

velyn~e~( PrincipalUv


